
What's been happening at Prout

Bridge? 

There have been some heart warming
events too.

Ashton who regularly comes to our
weekly 'From Club to 5K' sessions

(funded by the Police's 'Fix the Future
Fund'), ran the Bridport Park Run 5k on

Saturday in a fantastic 34mins & 15secs,
created a new personal best, an

achievement all at Prout Bridge are proud
of.  

 
The Phoenix youth band have entertained

hundreds at 4 local community events
since May, bringing toe tapping music

enjoyment to happy spectators.
 

Finally, our Young People's Veg Patch
(funded by #IWill), built in our back court

yard, with the young people attending
our youth clubs growing, tending &

eating the produce from the bountiful
beds, just keeps on growing at every

glance!
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2023 is flying by fast especially helped with all the
goings on here at Prout Bridge. Both Junior and

Senior Club continue to be well attended and our
Youth Mental Health Service continues to get a

steady stream of referrals, along with the counselling
service!

 
While fundraising has been a theme for us over the

last few months (crucial funds are needed in the
coming months to continue our services to the

community). Our own Prout Bridge Extravaganza
event raised £413.38 and our 100 for April Campaign

raised £757 to date. 
Support from other community events;

Beaminster Connect raised £312.12, Beaminster
Talent in the town raised £337.28 and The Will

Writing Clinic raised £236 on the day.  
 



We wouldn't be here today without the
donations and grants that we depend on to

run all our activities.
 

You can join this support by donating at
 
 
 
 

https://checkout.justgiving.com/1kj8e7h28g
 

Would you like to see your business at the
bottom of this newsletter? Get in contact to

find out more about becoming an
community business sponsor and the

benefits we offer.   

What's coming up for

Prout Bridge

While our regular term time youth clubs
pause for the summer holidays, we will be
offering 2 Activity Days, on Tuesday 8th

& Thursday 17th August, at our Prout
Bridge Building, 10am -3pm, for ages 8-

16. Cost is £7 with a range of activities on
offer and toasties available to buy for

lunch.
For more details or to book on contact

info@proutbridgeproject.com/
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